
WEBSITE DISCLAIMER 

The Town of Walworth, Wisconsin ("the Town") provides this website as a public service. 
Unauthorized attempts to modify any information stored on this website or utilize this website for 
other than its intended purposes are prohibited. The Town makes no claims or guarantees about the 
accuracy or currency of the contents of this website and expressly disclaims liability for errors and 
omissions in its contents. All information and data on this website is subject to change without 
notice. No warranty of any kind, expressed or implied, including but not limited to the warranties of 
non-infringement of third-party rights, title, merchantability, fitness for a particular purpose and 
freedom from computer virus, is given with respect to this website or its links to other websites. You 
understand and agree that any material downloaded or otherwise obtained through the use of this 
website is done at your own risk and discretion and that you will be solely responsible for any 
damages to your computer system or loss of data that results from the download of such material. 
Neither the Town nor its affiliates, employees or agents shall be liable for any loss or injury caused in 
whole or in part by use of this website or in reliance upon the information contained herein or linked 
hereto. 

For questions or comments, please contact the Town of Walworth at (262) 275-9800. 

 


